Notice

Kanchrapara College

Department of Economics
Dated: 02/06/2022

It is hereby notified to all those concerned that the department of Economics is going to organise
a Parent-Teacher meeting on 10th June, 2022, in the Smart Room at 12 o’clock, for the 2nd
semester (Honours) students. The primary purpose of this meeting is to discuss their progress
and overall evaluation of their performance in class and otherwise and to receive the feedback
from the parents.

We cordially invite all the students of Economics Honours, 2nd semester and their guardians to
attend the meeting.
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